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Portland, Maine, October 29, 2021 - Vena's Fizz 
House has announced plans for it’s new expanded 
location. The original venue closed in January, 2021 to 
plan for a larger space to accommodate their business 
operation. The new space will be located at 867 
Congress Street in Portland. “The building is rich in 
Portland’s history”, says Mary Jo Marquis, Vena’s 
director of business development. “Built in 1889, it’s 
original use was a church and we are thrilled to now 
own this historic property and create an entirely new 
footprint that will bring fresh energy to that corner of 
the city.”


Vena’s previous mixology shop and bar space, located 
at 345 Fore Street in Portland closed in part, due to 
COVID. “Our long term goal was to eventually scale 
and grow into a bigger space but the pandemic 
definitely forced our hand to make that decision earlier 
than we had planned.” said Vena's co-owner, Johanna Corman. “The new Vena’s 2.0 will hold 
all the nostalgic charm and passion for beverages and flavors that we are known for. 
Additionally, the venue lends itself to events and we plan to offer a unique space for specialty 
occasions and mixology classes.” explained Corman. Plans for the reopening will happen in 
spring 2022. 


Vena's Fizz House was founded in 2013 by Steve and Johanna Corman. In addition to the 
Portland brick and mortar venue, Vena’s also produces a brand of all natural and organic 
beverage making products in Westbrook, Maine that are available for both wholesale and retail 
through their ecommerce site. For more information visit www.venasfizzhouse.com



